
Good morning Children’s Ministry family. I pray that you all are having a wonderful week so far. This 
upcoming weekend, we will be restarting our Children’s Ministry classes on Sunday, June 6th. We are 
excited to be working together, faithfully teaching our children the gospel as the Holy Spirit transforms 
their hearts. We are looking forward to loving on all of the children again.  

Please know that we are planning and taking extra precautions to do this while making safety and 
cleanliness a priority...plenty of hand sanitizer, disinfectant, gloves, hand washing, etc. will be in place. 
We also ask for your grace and understanding as some younger preschoolers/toddlers may find it harder 
to socially distance at times. We want to show lots of grace and patience, while keeping the main thing 
in view...Jesus!  

Below are a few important things to note before we gather together again on June 6th: 

• We will meet on the 1st and 3rd Sundays of the month to begin. We are hopeful that we will be 
able to add additional Sundays as our volunteer base grows and guidelines change.   

• Please remember to stop by one of the welcome kiosks when arriving at morning service to 
check in and retrieve name tags and drop-off/pickup stickers for your children.  You may begin 
drop-off at 9:45am. 

• There will be volunteers available to help you find the correct classroom(s). 
• We have tried to enter as much information as we can beforehand. However, if your child has 

never attended children's ministry before please see an attendant upon arrival the first time so 
that we can make sure we have the correct DOB’s, cell phone numbers, allergy info, etc.  

• As with our church policy, both adults and kids who are demonstrating signs of sickness should 
stay home. We will see you when you are all better!  

• To help keep our kiddos safe, we will offer a pre-packaged snack as the children leave class. We 
will keep you updated once we can begin serving snacks during class again. 

• Please try to limit drop off & pickup to one parent.  
• Try to make a bathroom stop with your kiddos before class if possible. 
• Drop off & pick up may take a little longer due to social distancing. We are thankful for your 

grace during this time. 
• We hope to be able to accommodate everyone. To prevent overcrowding and maintain proper 

ratios and social distancing, we will need to limit the maximum number of children in each 
classroom. 

If you have any questions, please contact Kim Dunson at any time.  
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